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Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony. My name is Chela Shiroma and I 

live in Portland, OR. I am an Oregon renter here to testify in favor of SB 225 because 

PAB funding allocation should be as efficient as possible in order to serve those who 

are in need of affordable housing. Streamlining this process of funding will directly 

affect those in need by creating affordable housing options sooner. I strongly urge 

you to pass SB 225. 


